To: Members of the Haverhill Township Zoning Board

Regarding: McGuire proposal

As constituents of Haverhill Township and the neighbors most impacted by the McGuire proposal we want to let you know that we are unanimously and adamantly opposed to the proposal.

We would be happy to share our concerns which include lack of suitable infrastructure, public safety, safety of the patients and service providers, the longstanding arrangement that Haverhill is an agricultural township, traffic concerns and several others.

We would like to be made aware of any hearings, meetings or other information around the proposal as well as any steps we may need to take to formally document our opposition.

We greatly appreciate your attention to this matter and your respect for the concerns of your constituents.

Andy Danielsen	Jill Danielsen	Donald Hoffmann
LaDonna Hoffmann	Martha Bowman	Eve Danielsen
Jim Miller	Darlene Stephan	Earl Stephan
Ralph Winters	Steve Lawler	Brenda Lawler
Mike Barker	Larry Lavan	Nathan Gregor
Stephanie Cunningham	John Scanlan	Autumn Danielsen
Sharon Stephen	Karen Scanlan	Julie Scanlan
Jim Stephen	Lana Scanlan	Ann Miller
Ravi Delehanty	Dave Scanlan	